
 

 
 
 
 
 

K-2 Athletics Carnival  
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Cambridge Gardens Public School is happy to announce that the K-2 Athletics Carnival is on 
again this term.  The event will be held on Wednesday 13th of September and will take place 
on our Top Grass area. We would like to extend an invitation to our parents & caregivers to 
be part of the day and we look forward to sharing this event with our community.  
 
The event will commence at 10:45 am, visitors may enter the school through the back gate 
or Gate A from 10:30 am. All parents/caregivers are asked to attend only if they are COVID 
symptom free.  For the safety of our community visitors should use the QR code upon 
arrival. Visitors may choose to bring their own chair.  
 
Our students will start with our dash races which are 50 or 70 metres. The races will be 
followed by a morning tea break at approximately 11:20am. Parents are invited to bring a 
picnic blanket and enjoy the recess break with their child on the top grass. Any siblings who 
are in Years 3-6 will be able to attend the morning tea with their families. Following the 
recess break students will participate in a variety of sporting events. They will complete each 
sporting rotation with their class and remain with their classroom teacher. Parents and 
caregivers are welcome to rotate with their child’s class around the carnival.  
 
We look forward to having our wonderful students and parent community participating in 
and cheering on the sporting activities.  
 
The Carnival will conclude at 1:20pm.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr. Adam Wynn    Mrs. Noelle Stoeckl & Miss Emilia Wynn  
School Principal     K-2 Athletics Carnival Coordinators  
  


